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MICHELLE LUJAN GRISHAM  JAMES C. KENNEY 
GOVERNOR   CABINET SECRETARY 

 

VIA EMAIL 

June 16, 2023 

Ms. Jennifer Solomon 
Army National Guard G-9, IEE-D 
111 South George Mason Drive 
Arlington, Virginia 22204-1373 
jennifer.l.solomon20.civ@army.mil 

Re:  NMED Review of Draft Final Site Inspection Report, Army Aviation Support Facility, Santa Fe, New 
Mexico  

 
Dear Ms. Jennifer Solomon, 
 
The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received the above-captioned, site-specific Army 
National Guard (ARNG) document dated February 2023 for the Army Aviation Support Facility in Santa 
Fe, New Mexico. NMED respectfully submits the comments enclosed based on a substantial review of 
the ARNG document while incorporating discussion topics from the site walk and Technical Project 
Planning Meeting 1 and 2 that occurred on October 1, 2021, a subsequent meeting between NMED and 
ARNG personnel that occurred on October 14, 2021, and the Technical Project Planning Meeting 3 that 
occurred on April 4, 2023.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Justin Ball, Ground Water Quality Bureau 
Chief, at (505) 670-1428 or justin.ball@state.m.us.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
John Rhoderick, Division Director 
Water Protection Division 
 
Enc: NMED – GWQB Comment Sheet, Santa Fe AASF  
 
Cc: Pamela Hess, ARNG 
 Chris Fritzche, NM ARNG 
 Byron Kesner, NM ARNG 
 Justin Ball, Ground Water Quality Bureau, NMED 
 Paul Chamberlain, Ground Water Quality Bureau, NMED 
 Avery Young, Ground Water Quality Bureau, NMED 
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